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Amendment to 2024 Annual Report 

Auckland, 21 August 2024:  Fletcher Building Limited wishes to correct a typographical 
error in the Independent Auditor’s Report forming part of its 2024 Annual Report released 
earlier today. 

In the first paragraph on page 148, the word “million” has been added, as follows: 

“An impairment of $222 million has been recognised during the year ended 30 June 
2024.” 

This error has been rectified, and attached is the updated 2024 Annual Report. 
 
ENDS 
 
Authorised by: 
Haydn Wong 
Company Secretary 

 
For further information please contact: 
 

MEDIA 
Christian May 
General Manager – Corporate Affairs 
+64 21 305 398 
Christian.May@fbu.com 

INVESTORS AND ANALYSTS 
Aleida White 
Head of Investor Relations 
+64 21 155 8837 
Aleida.White@fbu.com 
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